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things only, but many of them can do 
them all.

When these living objects had been 
created, God made man, and gave him 
other qualities which helped him to be 
the ruler over all of these other living 
things. But when God put these liv­
ing objects on the earth, he also cre­
ated them so that they would die and 
for that reason he worked out a very 
beautiful plan whereby each kind of 
life could be made to reproduce other 
life just like its own. You can see 
that this is a very valuable thing for 
the people in the world, and was nec­
essary on account of the way people 
live. We eat the vegetables which 
grow and kill a good many of the dif­
ferent kinds of animals to supply 
ourselves with food, and if there were 
no way to cause these things to grow 
up again, all of the vegetables, and all 
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